
 
May 3, 2024 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole 

Chairman 

House Committee on Appropriations 

2207 Rayburn House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations 

2413 Rayburn House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the City of North Plains Civic Center in fiscal year 2025. The entity 

to receive funding for this project is the City of North Plains, located at 31360 NW Commercial 

St, North Plains, Oregon 97133. The funding would be used for design and construction costs.  

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because a civic center and plaza will not only 

help expand government services but provide opportunities for residents and visitors to gather 

for farmers markets, community meetings, and other "third space" activities.     

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 

Section 306 of the Consolidated Farm and Rural Development Act, 7 U.S. Code section 1926(a).   

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Suzanne Bonamici 

Member of Congress  


